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Mountain Views

Sunday, November 4, 2012
Trapp Family Lodge - Mozart Room 
4:00 - 6:00 pm

  ANNUAL                MEETING

Photo Caption:  VINS bird presentation at the 2011 Annual Meeting

This year, celebrating our 25th anniversary, we are humbled by the 
generosity that has allowed this organization to prosper and serve 
our community.  Stowe Land Trust now owns 5 properties in Stowe 
and holds 24 conservation easements on public and private land that 
represents the community’s conservation values.  Stowe Land Trust’s 
members have enabled us to protect places like Bingham Falls, Wi-
essner Woods and Cady Hill Forest.  These special places define the 
sense of place that has become so important to our community and 
serve as the foundation of the local economy.

At this year’s Annual Meeting we gratefully acknowledge the foresight 
and dedication of our present and former board members who vol-
unteer their time and strengthen the organization through their com-
mitment to conservation. 

We invite you to join us in the celebration at Trapp Family Lodge.  We 
will hear from author and retired Middlebury professor, John Elder 
about conservation, community, and affiliation with the land, and learn 
of Stowe Land Trust’s plans for the future.  Please see enclosed 
invitation for event details.  

2012
Featured 
Speaker 

John Elder

John Elder taught English and Environmental Studies at 
Middlebury College from 1973 until his retirement in 
2010.  Among his special interests as a teacher were 
American nature writing, English Romanticism, modern 
poetry of earth, and Japan’s haiku tradition.  He also devel-
oped a strong interest in service-learning, through classes 
focused on the future of the nearby town of Starksboro 
and on the challenges and opportunities now facing the 
farms of Addison County.  In 2008 he was named Ver-
mont Professor of the Year by the Carnegie Founda-
tion and the Center for the Advancement and Support 
of Education.  Upon his retirement from Middlebury in 
2010 the John C. Elder Chair in Environmental Studies 
was established there.

John has published widely in the areas of environmental 
literature and conservation.  His last three books, Read-
ing the Mountains of Home, The Frog Run, and Pilgrim-
age to Vallombrosa, combined discussion of the Vermont 
landscape with memoir.  He was awarded a Guggenheim 
Fellowship in support of his forthcoming project on com-
munity-based conservation in a time of climate change.  
He has also been active in statewide programs to protect 
our natural environment, serving on the boards of the 
Vermont Land Trust, the Center for Whole Communities, 
and Vermont Family Forests.
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From the Executive Director
and Board Chair

Autumn is Hunting Season 
in Vermont

Youth Deer Weekend
November 3-4

Deer Rifle Season
November 10-25

There are certain precautions 
that should be taken in order to 
ensure a safe outing.  Remember, 

you and your pets should 
wear blaze orange. 

For a complete list of Vermont 
hunting and trapping seasons, 

see www.vtfishandwildlife.com

WANT AN EASY WAY TO 
HELP STOWE LAND TRUST 
REACH OUT TO MORE 
PEOPLE?

Recycle this newsletter by passing
it along to a friend or neighbor 
and encourage them to 
become a member.

Fall beckons us with chilly mornings and the 
smell of wood smoke.  As the maples and 
beech put on their showy colors, it trig-

gers our instincts to tidy the cord wood, put 
gardens to bed and take stock for the coming 
cold.  Fall is a time for reflection and acknowl-
edgement, a time for celebrating the bounty 
of summer and appreciating those who have 
helped us succeed.

This year we cel-
ebrate 25 years of 
land conservation.  
We are proud that 
SLT has been a 
leader in our com-
munity’s conserva-
tion efforts.  The 
support of our 
members over the 
last 25 years has 
helped SLT conserve productive farms, diverse 
wildlife habitat and recreational opportunities 
that are unique and special to Stowe.  This year 
has been no exception.  Protecting Cady Hill 
Forest was the culmination of lots of hard work 
and years of passionate engagement by people 
who care deeply about the future of Stowe.  We 
are inspired by everyone who supported the 

project and made Cady Hill Forest the crown-
ing achievement of our 25th year.

As we look to the next 25 years, we are in-
spired by the challenges and opportunities for 
private land conservation.  Maintaining a robust 
stewardship program, conserving the most vi-
tal parts of our landscape, and building a strong 
foundation for SLT’s future will be our prima-

ry goals.  Central 
to these goals is 
the intrinsic con-
nection between 
our spectacular 
landscape and our 
community.  To that 
end, we are hon-
ored and excited 
to welcome Pro-
fessor John Elder 
as featured speaker 

at our Annual Meeting.  Known for his lively 
classroom discussions at Middlebury College 
on controversial environmental topics, John has 
also explored the deeper, more serene connec-
tions between nature and community. His mes-
sage brings to light the inseparability of our liv-
ing, breathing landscape, and its connections to 
our every day lives.  

This year’s annual meeting will be held at Trapp 
Family Lodge on November 4, 2012, and will 
celebrate those individuals and partners who’ve 
made our work a success.  We look forward to 
hearing from Professor Elder and sharing the 
evening with the people who make land conser-
vation possible, so we hope to see you there!

Board of Directors
Cliff Johnson, Chair
Alan Thorndike, Vice Chair
Nancy Krakower, Secretary
David Norden, Treasurer
Jan Axtell
Billy Coster
Annie Dwight
Robert J. Fahey
Mike Haynes
David Hosmer
Harry Hunt
Tom Jackman
Jed Lipsky
Bunny Merrill
Brian Mullin
Elaine Nichols
Mary Beth Quinn
Bethany Sargent
Roger Witten

Directors Emeritus
Charlie Berry
Trowbridge Elliman
John Merrill
Merton Pike
Gaetano Vicinelli

Executive Director
Heather Furman

Assistant Director
Rebecca Washburn

Office Manager
Erin Bruhns

PO Box 284
Stowe, VT  05672
(802) 253-7221

(802) 253-2642 (fax)
www.stowelandtrust.org
info@stowelandtrust.org

Stowe Land Trust is dedicated to the  
conservation of scenic, recreational, and  
productive farm and forest lands for the 
benefit of the greater Stowe community.

Join our email list by visiting 
www.stowelandtrust.org
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Raven Hill Forest Hike
Saturday, October 20, 2012
Burnham Farm 9-11 am
Take in the great views of Stowe Pinnacle and Stowe Hollow from 
Raven Hill Forest, part of the conserved Burnham Farm.  Please 
park along Dewey Hill Rd near the electrical substation.

Sunset Rock Hike
Sunday, November 4, 2012
Akeley Building 2:30-3:30 pm
Join us for a walk before Annual Meeting and see the new trail 
work organized by the Stowe Conservation Commission.  Please 
meet in front of the Akeley Building.

Hike the Wall Trail
Saturday, December 15, 2012
Crawford Property 9-11 am
Explore the Wall Trail as it 
meanders through the woods 
near the Waterbury Reservoir.  
This property is popular with a 
variety of wildlife, giving hikers 
an excellent chance for a sight-
ing.  Please meet at the end of 
Barnes Hill Road in Moscow.

What’s Going On?
Join us to learn more about conserved lands or just have a great 
time with friends and family. For more information about an outing 
feel free to call 802.253.7221 or email info@stowelandtrust.org.

Stowe’s Natural Legacy
For 25 years, SLT’s goal has been to ensure that the Stowe area 
continues to be a strong and vibrant community, where the natural 
landscape plays a central role in the economy, where development 
respects historic traditions and natural resources, and where there 
are accessible open spaces and abundant wildlife habitat.

If you share this vision, you can make the conservation of Stowe’s 
exceptionally scenic landscape and rich ecological resources a vital 
part of your own legacy by making a planned gift to Stowe Land 
Trust.

Whether it is remembering Stowe Land Trust in your Will, setting 
up a Charitable Gift Annuity, or other type of planned gift, this is a 
great way to ensure that future generations will continue to enjoy 
the unique character of Stowe.  It is also an important way for you 
to maximize the financial rewards of your philanthropy.  These gifts 
are structured to help you realize the full range of the tax and 
income incentives provided by law to encourage your charitable 
giving.

For more information visit our website: 
www.stowelandtrust.org/support/planned-giving, 
or contact Stowe Land Trust Executive Director, Heather Furman 
at heather@stowelandtrust.org or 802.253.7221.

Onward and Upward:  The Next 25 Years

SLT owes its success over the past 25 years to the generosity 
of our members.  Thanks to our community of support, we have  
established a reputation for achieving visionary land protection goals.  
Your membership provides critical resources to ensure we will  
always be the leading conservation organization in this community—
we’ll protect the lands that are important to you and continue to 
care for the lands that are already protected.

When we close our eyes and picture Stowe 25 years from now we 
see working farms, sustainably managed forests, places to explore 

and engage with nature, or simply enjoy a breathtaking view.  We 
strive to accomplish this vision every day—with the help of our 
members—by conserving the land that is important to our com-
munity.

Look for an official membership solicitation in your mailbox at the 
beginning of November.  If you would like to make a donation before 
then, please visit our website:  www.stowelandtrust.org
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Take land conservation into your own hands—
save the places we all love for future generations.  

Become a member of Stowe Land Trust!
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Thank 
You!

Our Donors - 2012

Life Member
Friend of Stowe Land Trust (1)
Darrell and Nancy Crate
Bowie and Helen Duncan
John and Julie Egenberg
The Freeman Foundation
Diane and Andreas Halvorsen
Christa Lancaster
Chris McKown and Abby Johnson
Clare Tweedy McMorris
Gaetano and Susan Vicinelli

Sponsor
Friends of Stowe Land Trust (2)
Marc and Sheila Boyle
Peter H. Dodson
Dick Dreissigacker and Judy Geer
Nat and Caren Goodhue
Russell and Linda Hausman
David and Trina Hosmer
Stephen and Sally Kauser
Jack and Laura Lancaster
Eric Lande

David Norden and Trisha Fong
Julie and John Powelson
William C. Rasberry, Jr.
Marilyn and Skip Rosskam
Jim and Joanna Schoff
CJ and Gail Seitz
Alan and Ellen Thorndike
Nancy Tooley and Charlie Burnham
Jorge and Gretchen Vivoni
Richard and Rachel Wagle
Chris and Amy Weaver

Sustaining Member
Friends of Stowe Land Trust (2)
Fred and Mary Bashara
Steve and Gail Blumsack
Anne Braham
Scott Brooks
Chess Brownell
Carlson Real Estate
John and Susan Chassard
Tom and Joy Cronin
Cushman Design Group
Peter and Reyna Eastwood
Tom and Ann Edwards
J. Barrie and Susan Farrington
Patricia Gabel
Leslie Gauff and Bruce Bell
David and Julie Gladstone
Dean Goodermote and Diane Arnold
Lars and Cristina Haegg
Deana and Doug Hailey
Richard and Susan Hart
Patricia and Michael Haynes
David and Patty Jaqua
Meg and Jeff Kauffman
Vickie Kontos
Nancy and Reid Krakower
Walt Levering and Carolyn Ruschp
Lillian and Billy Mauer
Lucinda and Jeff McKechnie
Bernard and Elizabeth Meyer
Brian and Jill Mullin
Jeff and Lainie Nichols
Michael and Ginny Parker
Chris Pazandak and Mary Jacques
SLC LLC
Richard and Heather Sargent
David and Barbara Siegel
Michael Snyder
Ron and Judy Stancliff
Robert A. and Elsie Stewart
Stowe Insurance Agency

Preservationist
Phil Branton and Ellen Lazarus
The Chingos Foundation
Peter and Bari Dreissigacker
Brian and Stephanie Spector
Vince and Maria Stafford
Brian and Sandy Stearns
Neil Stempel
Robert and Sandra Taylor
Topnotch Resort and Spa
Prudence Webb

Conservationist
Tim and Catherine Barns
Bonnie S. Knight
Richard and Susan Leadem
Mill Foundation
Nicholas A. Skinner
Tortimaki Foundation per request of 
  Mr. and Mrs. Taussig

Benefactor
Friends of Stowe Land Trust (2)
Nancy and Bill Anderson
Allan F. Beck
Richard and Nancy Bennum
Charlie and Gibby Berry
Paul and Kathy Bosland
Rick and Ann Bresnahan
Julie and Kevin Buchanan
The Burt Family
Kitty and Allan Coppock
Denise Burt Cushwa
Rick and Lynn Davis
Eric and Vivian Denardo
Graham Dower and Shelia Cheston

Trowbridge and Claudia Elliman
Tom and Mary Evslin
Michael Fenlon and Linda Sallop
Mark and Liza Ferguson
Gerry and Terry Griffin
David Harding and Jan Nyquist
Jeff Herrmann and Sarah Brothers
Christopher Hill and Susan Flicop
Richard and Clea James
The James E. Robison Foundation
Cliff Johnson
Frank and Marion Kellogg
John and Diane Kemp
James and Lisa LaTorre
George Lengvari
Joyce Nichols Lewis
Jonathan and Brenda Lopatin
Gilbert Lopes
John and Millie Merrill
Bunny and Peter Merrill
Melissa and David Norton
Dan and Cookie Owen
Jack and Caroline Patten
John and Adrienne Peacock
Michael and Deborah Pucillo
James and Ruth Santos
Jeffrey Sharat and Constance Carrino
Oliver and Gay Slesar
Richard and Amy Sparks
Lee and Alice Spencer
Stires-Stark Family Foundation
Union Bank
Richard and Sally Watts
David Wilkens and Molly Pindell
Roger M. and Jill J. Witten

Stowe Land Trust’s success in conserving our community’s rural and 
natural landscapes is due to the inspiration of our founders, the 
dedication of board members, staff and volunteers, and the financial 
contributions of our supporters.  We gratefully acknowledge those 
who contributed between November 2011 - October 2012.  
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Anthony B. Thompson
Walter E. Towslee
Peter and Jan Van Raalte
Stephen and Kajy Vicinelli
Bonnie and Joe Wauters
Matt and Cathy Witkos
Paul Yaphe

Supporter
Friends of Stowe Land Trust (4)
Saranne and Clark Abbott
Roselle Abramowitz
Larry Abrams
Jane and Stephen Alpert
Patricia and Thomas Auer
Martin Bak & Elizabeth McDermott
Robert P. Ball
Jeff and Susan Beattie
Alan and Karen Beecher
Bruce and Diane Bensley
Steve Berson & Cindy Allen-Berson
Lilli and Ken Biedermann
Faith Bieler
Harry and Carol Bonyun
Clifford Borden
Steve and Marty Braff
Gil and Louise Brodnitz
Mary Brown
Robert Brown MD
Henry Busetti and Dee Reever
John and Jennifer Cassedy
Steve and Debbie Clark
Scott and Robin Coggins
Cold Hollow Cider Mill
Stephen and Marie Cottrel
D. Barbara Crawford
Anne and Joe Cresci
Kevin B. D’Arcy
Leland and Johanna Darrow
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Davidson, Jr.
Gunnel Clarke and John DeVillars
Jen and Ross Donley
Annie Dwight
Karen Long Dwight
John and Josephine Emery
Arthur Felgar
Francisco Fernandez & Carol Lombard
Tom Flaherty
Walter and Kristina Frame
Stephen and Anita Friedman
Gallagher, Flynn & Company, LLP
Marty and Cathy Gardner

Norman and Evelyn Gaudrault
David Genser
John Gill and Mary Klein-Gill
Janet and Alan Ginsberg
Chris and Janis Giordanelli
Georgia and Tom Glick
Ronald P. Goldberg
Green Mountain Inn
Jill and Ted Haas
Donald and Margot Hall
John Harper and Ellen Tohn
Lynn and Andy Harvey
Peter and Patricia Haslam
Chuck Head
Herb and Ann Hillman
Neil and Barbara Hindle
David and Maggie Hoagland
Tom and Natalie Hubbs
Harry and Stephanie Hunt
Ed Izzo and Jill Boardman
Tom and Kathy Jackman
Dick and Marcia Johannesen
Roger and Pat Joseph
Michael and Patricia Kazakoff
Dan Winston and Tira Khan
Rona Klein
Peter and Carol Kramers
Liz and Tom Lackey
Christine Lengvari
Michele Pressman and Deborah Levy
Peter and Betsy Longstreth
William and Deborah Lothian
Dana Malloy
Douglas Manley & Elizabeth Chabot
Marilyn Mayhall
Betty F. McGill
Steven McLafferty & Pauline Lambert
Ron McMillan
Robert McWeeny
Tom Meehan
Lynn Miles
Marcia Mittnacht & Edward 
  Moscovitch
Michael and Jane Monahan
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Monsen
Pat and Gordon Munson
George and Lisa Nasis
William and Lisa Nelson
Sally Nelson
Jeff and Karen Nicholson
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Oden
Rebecca Olson & Associates

James and Rachel Ory
Bob Owen
James Owen
Pall Spera Company Realtors
John and Faith Parker
Stephen and Janet Patching
Leigh and John Pelletier
Dan and Faith Perkins
Merton and Ora Pike
Gene Posnick
Robert and Cathy Rachlin
John and Jeanie Reiersen
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Richards
Martin and Diane Richler
Peter and Ellen Roberts
Michael Roche-Stowe Tree Experts
Antony and Livia Rosen
Douglas and Melissa Roth
Sleeper House Gallery
Marion Russell
Ann and Stu Schaffner
Phil and Deb Schoepke
Sam and Beverly Scofield
Philip and Roberta Scott
Kerry Sedutto
Kathleen E. Shannon
John and Lynn Skinner
Pall and Susan Spera
Aimee and Hannah Stearns
Sissy Stearns
John and Anne Steel
Marc and Kim Stern
Bill and Janis Stocks
Stowe Country Homes
Irwin and Sara Tauben
Paul Thabault and Nancy Money
David and Lori Tilgner and Family
Laura M. Todd
Jon and Terri Wehse
Darla Witmer
Robert and Joanne Wordham
Arnold and Ronna Ziegel

Family
Friends of Stowe Land Trust (2)
Judy and Will Allen
Gar and Moira Anderson
John Angier and Linda Zamvil
York Baker
Mountain Associates Realtors
Dave and Lisa Forester Beach
Jesse Beck

Hillel and Mitzi Becker
Ezra and Anita Beinhaker
D. Ben Benoit
Stephen and Louise Berry
Carvel and Betty Bevans
Ronald M. Biedermann
John and Diane Biello
Jeff and Marcy Blauvelt
Anthony and Eileen Bowen
David and Sally Boyd
Jeffrey and Marie Brown
Joanne Cantara
Depot Street Malt Shoppe
Edward Cinque
The Clymer Family
Rui and Julia Coelho
John and Vicki Cohen
Glen and Barbara Cousins
Ken and Sarah Drewry
Duke Family
Thomas J. and Shelia M. Fitzgerald
Frank and Judith Foti
Thorp and Sally Freeman
David C. and Carol Furman
Joni Gaines and Tad Horner
Paul and Bev Gardner
Jim and Gerri Gildea
Golden Eagle Resort -Carol and Neil
  Van Dyke
David and Elaine Hazelett
Richard Hennessey and Jessica Clapp
Darren and Emily Higgins
Marilyn and Don Hollis
Allen and Heide Horsley
Mark Israel and Edee Simon-Israel
Stephen and Andi Jacobs
Gordon and Sue Johanson
Christopher and Jenny Johnson
Peter and Wendy Jones
Glenn Kennedy
Jean Kissner and George Weber
Andrew and Kathleen Knittle
David and Bonnie Lachtrupp
Larry and Peg Lackey
Roger Laviale & Christine Donovan
Gert Lepine
Brent Libby
James and Jacquelyn Lindenmeyer
Francis and Ann Loewald
Dick and Millie Marron
Megan McCarthy
Tyler Merritt
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John and Kaaren Meyer
Joseph K. & Maureen McMahon
  Mooney
Merna and Jerry Morse
Frank and Helen Mutch
Dr. and Mrs. Dale R. Neil
Janet Nixon
Nocito Family
Erica Nourjian
Bob and Leslie Ogan
Cathy and Thom Opar
Suzanne Oppenheimer
David and Dee Partridge
Ed and Jeannette Pearson
Bonnie and Brian Pease
Michael and Beverly Propen
Tony and Teri Pyle
Donna Reback and Phil Herbison
Paul and Louise Reed
Jeffrey Rogg
Bruce and Anne Rosenberg
Marvin Rosenbloom & Jean Remmer
Tim and Bethany Sargent
Heidi Scheuermann
Scott and Marylinda Schoifet
Thomas and Samantha Sequist
Bill and Kate Shea
Leslie Shedlin and David Raim
Gordon and Lucille Siteman
Richard and Anne Smith
Terri Smith
Laurence and Beverly Sokol
Cindy Sprague and Jim Converse
Dwight and Joan Stecker
Robert and Barbara Steinberg
Sally Stetson and Jim Hurlburt
Sweeney Design Build
Rob and Deborah Taylor
Andrei Mannheim & Reisa Teitelbaum
Joe and Jan Tichansky
The Torg Family
Valerie Turtle and Mary Elkins
Robert and Susan Vincent
George and Patricia von Trapp
Fred and Andi Weiss
Stuart and Patricia Wisse
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Wittels

Individual
Sally M. Aldrich
Lynn P. Altadonna
Heather and Robert Anderson

Francis Aumand
Sally Bindari
Dan Brault
Linda Bronstein
Jane Brown
Gene Brown
Rick Carrick
David Chipman & Helen Folweiler
Ralph M. Clark
Rich Conte
Bob and Margaret Cort
Billy Coster
Marc Couper
Elizabeth Craig
Jack Daggitt and Anne Stellwagen
Christopher and Laurie Doyle
Ralph and Kathy Filson
Eva and Peter Fink
Paul Fish
Barbara Fitch
Barbara Gameroff
Karin Gottlieb
Heather Hale
Patricia Hart
Heidi Hennessey
Michele R.H. Herbst
Lyndall Heyer and Scott Dorwart
Margaret Higgins
Ralph Hilbert
Natalie Howell
Richard Koenitzer
Ann and Frank Lackey
Sandra J. Larsen
Timothy D. Leland
John Lepinski
Jim Libby
Ramon Lloveras-Otero 
Charles Lusk
Lois and George Mahan
Pamela Marsh
Bob and Amy Marshall
John McBrine
Maveret McClellan
Thomas P. McKenna
Sarah Noelle McLane
Tessa Milnes
Lorrie Motylinski
Tyler Mumley
Lisa Natkin
Lucy Nersesian
Lewis D. Noble
Wendy Old

Bev Osterberg
Chuck and Jann Perkins
Debra and Howard Perrone
John Peterson
Eric Phaneuf
Pamela Plummer
Mary Beth Quinn
George and Elaine Rau
Mark Renson
M.J. Shaw
Colleen Shepard
Mary Ellen Simon
Carol Simoneau
Marcia and Peter Smith
Alton Smith
Kermit and Hazel Spaulding
George B. Spear
Barbara Stern
Harold and Carol Stevens
Matthew Swartz
Michael and Meike Sweatman
Hanna Szechenyi
Stan and Gail Szyndlar
Arthur and Judith Tischler
Andre Valcour
Nell Walker
Jim and Jennell Watson
Jane Weaver
Ralph and Louise Whitelock
Peter Woll
Eric Zeikel

Contributor
Friend of Stowe Land Trust (1)
Richard and Anne Adler
Thomas J. Amidon
Ashley and Alyssa Barnes
James and Debra Baum
Adam Beck
Michael Bennett
Betsy Bernhard
Paul Bernheisel
Eugene and Jacqueline Bova
David and Lauren Brake
Gordon and Suzanne Brown
Michael and Kim Buliano
Jennifer Burkard
Robert and Holland Burt
James and Ann Campbell
Todd Chamberlain & 
  Maureen Osborne
Charlotte Land Trust

Andrew Chmura
Christopher and Kimberly Clarke
James Colletti & Jennifer Doubleday
Peyton and Karen Collie
Jay and Margaret Connors
Brett Cornell
Rosemary Correia
Edward and Marion Couch
Ronald Cuscia
Mark and Joya Davidson
William Davis
Adam and Christina DeRuzza
Jason and Ellisa Doiron
Robert Dunmire
Harriett S. Durett
Christopher and Karen Eseppi
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice A. Ferre
Daniel Furniss and Ilaria Vigano
Daniel Galdeni and Brenna Angelillo
Timothy Gardner and Tara Aliotta
Barbara Gellner
Mathew Goldsmith & Cheryl Guibone
Green Mountain Club
Scott Griffith
Pete and Candy Hall
Douglass and Marie Hassell
Mariah Hayes
Marion Hecht
Helen Day Art Center
Stephen and Nancy Horn
Christopher and Helen Ireland
Seth Johnson and Kathy Pinkham
Thomas and Laura Jordan
Robert and Sarah Juzek
Tatiana Kamarskaya
Todd and Lori Labarge
Graham and Adriana LeTorney
Jason and Abigail Levendusky
Carla Levin
Mitchell and Norma Lewis
Agnes Linterman
Henry Livingstone
Charlie and Louis Loconte
Michael and Jill Loughran
Adelaide Mahoney
Eric and Catherine Makstenieks
Monika Malkowski
John and Caroline Marhefka
Nicholas and Elizabeth Maynard
James and Mary Kate McKenna
Jonathan Mogor
Jessica Moran
Joan OKeefe
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Charles and Sara Opel
Edward and Elizabeth Painter
Kenneth and Christine Paradis
Aman and Asha Patel
Alexandra Post
Robert A. Reed
Tim and Catherine Reid
Shona Reiter
Robert D. Richard
Cary Robbins and Jennifer Guazzoni
John and Frances Roy
Tyler Royer
Louis and Tracy Shoor
Jason and Caroline Slocum
Carolyn Smith
Ronald and Ivy Space
Patricia Ann Sprague
Tom Stearns
Edward and Christine Steinborn
Milan and Maja Stojanovic
John Stotsenburg and Barbara Fidler
Stowe Mountain Bike Club
Carolyn and Louis Torre
Thomas and Kimberly Velk
Michael Waldert
Stanley Wener
Randall and Lori Wetzel
Michael Wiegold

Derek and Randie Willand
John and Judy Zinn

Planned Gifts & Bequests
Charlie Berry
Kitty Coppock
David and Julie Gladstone
Christine Lengvari
Roger M. and Jill J. Witten
Paul Chebator and Mer Zovko
(Are you considering a planned gift? 
Contact us to let us know.)

In Memory Of Pamela Riley
John Casler
Chester and Carol Evans
Pamela Marsh
Mary Ellen Reynolds
Joyce Williams

Matching Gifts
FM Global Foundation
IBM Corporation
John Wiley & Sons, Inc.
Morgan Stanley
Pfizer Foundation Matching Gifts
  Program

In Kind Gifts
Alan Thorndike
Annie Dwight
Bethany Sargent
Billy Coster
Bob Fahey
Brian Mullin
Bunny Merrill
Charlie Berry
Cliff Johnson
Dave Couch Signs
David Hosmer
David Norden
Ecopixel
Elaine Nichols
Fix PC
Gaetano Vicinelli
Galleria Fine Arte
Golden Eagle Resort
Green Mountain Inn
Harry Hunt 
ICON Promotional Products
Jan Axtell
Jed Lipsky
John Merrill
Mary Beth Quinn
Michael Haynes
Nancy Krakower

Pie in the Sky
Power Shift
Roger Witten
Sovernet Communications
Tom Jackman
Vermont Fine Art Gallery
Yankee Home Solutions

Program Partners
Blessed Sacrament Bible Camp
Laraway School
State of Vermont
Stowe Conservation Commission
Stowe Mountain Bike Club
Town of Stowe 
UVM Rubenstein School 
Vermont Housing and Conservation   
 Board
Waterbury Conservation 
 Commission

If we have missed or incorrectly listed 
your name, we regret the error and are 
eager to make the correction.

The Vermont Land 
Trust and the West 
Branch Gallery invite 
Stowe Land Trust 
members to join 
them on October 4 
to learn about the 
campaign to protect 
a recreational and 
natural treasure in 
Stowe’s backyard.

The Vermont Land Trust (VLT) is working with the community to 
conserve 1,100+ acres that host most of Bolton Valley’s Nordic 
and Backcountry trail system.  The land offers outstanding recre-
ational opportunity and provides wildlife habitat and watershed 
protection.  VLT must raise over $1 million by March 2013 to pur-
chase the property, after which it will be transferred to the State 
as an addition to Mt. Mansfield State Forest.

Join VLT and the West Branch Gallery on Thursday, October 4 
from 6:00-8:00 pm to learn about the project and view a special 
one-night show of art inspired by the property.  Between 70%-
100% of proceeds from sales of Bolton-inspired work will go to 
benefit the campaign.  RSVP to VLT by emailing milena@vlt.org or 
call (802) 262-1241.

Visions of the Land: 
Conserving Bolton Nordic 
and Backcountry

SLT Thanks Local 
Art Galleries for their Support

Stowe Land Trust partnered with the Vermont Fine Art Gallery and 
the Galleria Fine Arte this summer to celebrate our 25th anniver-
sary and support the campaign to protect Cady Hill Forest.  This is 
an obvious partnership which brings awareness to local artists and 
the scenic beauty of our landscape.  We are thankful for their sup-
port of our efforts to protect the important places in our commu-
nity.  Please show your appreciation for their support by stopping 
by their galleries.  The Vermont Fine Art Gallery is located in the 
Gale Farm Center and Galleria Fine Arte is located in the Village on 
Sunset Street.

Galleria Fine Arte’s show Vermont: A Romantic Journey, featuring art-
ist John Caggiano ran through September 26, 2012.  10% of the 
proceeds from this show will be donated to Stowe Land Trust.

Mountain and Forest, Late Autumn by Susan Abbott

Junior’s Farm
by John Caggiano
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Green Chair 
Friend of Cady Hill Forest (1)
Tim and Catherine Barns
Eric and Robin Gershman
Robert and Jana Giordano
Graham and Kitty Goldsmith
Diane and Andreas Halvorsen
Richard and Susan Leadem
Chris McKown and Abby Johnson
Bunny and Peter Merrill
Mill Foundation
Open Space Institute
Spector Fund at 
  The Boston Foundation
Vince and Maria Stafford
Stempel Foundation
Town of Stowe
Vermont Community Foundation
VT Housing & Conservation Board
Gaetano and Susan Vicinelli

Bear’s Trail
Friends of Cady Hill Forest (3)
Nancy Adams
Nancy and Bill Anderson
Neale and Louisa Attenborough
Chuck Baraw
Russell and Toni-Lyn Barr
Sam and Annie Bartlett
Bruce and Diane Bensley
Charlie and Gibby Berry
David E. and Emily Bradbury
Julie and Kevin Buchanan
Michael Jr. and Elizabeth B. Cascone
The Chingos Foundation
Kitty and Allan Coppock
Cushman Design Group
Rick and Lynn Davis
John and Katherine Doyle
Peter and Reyna Eastwood
Trowbridge and Claudia Elliman
Tom and Mary Evslin
Linda Sallop and Michael Fenlon
Mark and Liza Ferguson
Fitzgerald Family Foundation
Jeremy Foley
Janet and Alan Ginsberg
Dean Goodermote & Diane Arnold
Nat and Caren Goodhue
David Goodman
Al Hardy
Richard and Susan Hart
Carole and Allan Hitelman
Tom and Natalie Hubbs
The James E. Robison Foundation
David and Patty Jaqua

Dick and Marcia Johannesen
Cliff Johnson
Kashdin Family Fund of 
  the Community Foundation of 
  Broward
Frank and Marion Kellogg
Nancy and Reid Krakower
Per Larsen and Debbi Kehoe Larsen
Walt Levering and Carolyn Ruschp
Lintilhac Foundation
Walter and Diane Looney
Jonathan and Brenda Lopatin
Gilbert Lopes
Joseph and Darsey Moon - 
  In memory of Dallas & Brodie
Gregory Morrill
Geoffrey Mullen
Jeff and Karen Nicholson
Scott and Sandy Noble
David Norden and Trisha Fong
Melissa and David Norton
Oakland Foundation
Outdoor Gear Exchange
Michael and Ginny Parker
Jack and Caroline Patten
John and Adrienne Peacock
Pie in the Sky
Don and Linda Post
Michael and Deborah Pucillo
James and Ruth Santos
Meg Scotti
Sisler Builders, Inc.
Nicholas A. Skinner
Oliver and Gay Slesar
Shapleigh and Peggy Smith
Lee and Alice Spencer
Ron and Judy Stancliff
Marc and Kim Stern
Robert and Sandra Taylor
Ted and Kathy Truscott
Union Bank
Peter and Jan Van Raalte
Richard Wagner
Richard and Sally Watts
David Wilkens and Molly Pindell
Roger M. and Jill J. Witten

Cady Hill Climb
Friend of Cady Hill Forest (20)
Roselle Abramowitz
Larry Abrams
Steve Adams
Doug Adams
AJ’s Sports
Mike and Victoria Alekson
Jane and Stephen Alpert

Richard and Carole Altman
Gar and Moira Anderson
Andrus Family
John Angier and Linda Zamvil
Patricia and Thomas Auer
Francis Aumand
Jan and Vicki Axtell
Martin Bak & Elizabeth McDermott
York Baker
Robert P. Ball
Barbara Baraw
Cynthia Barnett
Douglas Barry and Valerie Rochon
Michael Barry
Sheila Barter
Dr. Robert C. Bauman, PLLC
Edward Bayer
Dave and Lisa Beach
Jeff and Susan Beattie
Jesse Beck
Hillel and Mitzi Becker
Beckwith Rentals
Alan and Karen Beecher
John and Donna Beecy
Ezra and Anita Beinhaker
Michael Bennett
D. Ben Benoit
Susie Benoit
Constance W. Benoliel-Rock
Stephen and Louise Berry
Charles K. Betz
Carvel and Betty Bevans
John and Diane Biello
Sally Bindari
James Binginot/Alsace Inc.
Rene and Bernice Binginot
Paul and Laura Biron
Emily and Richard Bland
Jeffrey and Debra Blanton
Jake Blauvelt
Jeff and Marcy Blauvelt
Albert and Susan Block
Steve and Gail Blumsack
Dave and Joan Boardman
Scott and Carol Boardman
Dave and Joan Boardman
Kevin Boehmcke
Harry and Carol Bonyun
Clifford Borden
Brendan Borrell
Anthony and Eileen Bowen
David and Sally Boyd
John D. and Gwendolyn Boykin
Anne Braham
Russell Branding
Phil Branton and Ellen Lazarus

Brass Lantern Inn
Chad Bratton
Dan Brault
James Brewster
Chris and Sharon Brezski
C. Bryant and Trine Brink
Robert Britton
Steven Bronstein
Brook Field Services
Scott Brooks
Barrett Brown
Chess Brownell
Erin and Matt Bruhns
James Burns
Henry Busetti and Dee Reever
Elizabeth Bushueff
Bob Butler
Cady Hill Owners Association, Inc
Francis and Mary Jane Cain
Robert Campbell
Kirsten and Esbert Cardenas
Michael Carey
Jed Carini and Alison Friedkin
Yola Carlough
Carlson Real Estate
Carlton Construction, LLC
Joe Cascio
John and Jennifer Cassedy
Bob Chaplick
Paul Chebator and Mer Zovko
Cap and Ginny Chenoweth
Marc and Rachel Chevalier
David Chipman and Helen Folweiler
Steve and Debbie Clark
Ralph M. Clark
The Clymer Family
John and Vicki Cohen
Nancy Cohn and Jay Ross
Concept 2 Rowing
Brian Conyers
Bob and Margaret Cort
Billy Coster
Stephen and Marie Cottrel
Lew and Audrey Coty
Marc Couper
Jo Sabel Courtney/Sable PR
Glen and Barbara Cousins
Michael Cove
Elizabeth Craig
Tom and Debbie Crow
Chris Curtis and Tari Swenson
Denise Burt Cushwa
Chester Cuyle and Marjorie Sands
D&R Greenway Land Trust
Jack Daggitt and Anne Stellwagen
Stan and Suzanne Danzig
Glenn and Fifi Danziger
Dave Couch Signs
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Davidson, Jr.
Kevin and Jennifer Delony
Craig DeLuca and Paige Hinkson
John DeVillars and Gunnel Clarke
Bob DiMario and Helene Martin
Gordon and Robin Dixon
Mr. and Mrs. John FX Dolan
Christine Dorsey
Kathryn Downs
Ken and Sarah Drewry

DONORSCady Hill Forest
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Rick and Elaine Dubrovsky
Ken and Diana Duclos
Denise Duffy
Duke Family
Elizabeth Durovich
Annie Dwight
Tom Eckert
Tom and Ann Edwards
Brian Elmendorf
Arthur J.Esswein, MD
Caren Euster
Ira and Susan Evans
Rand and Lynne Eyberg
John Fagan
Robert Fahey & Maryellen C. Sullivan
Sara Farley
J. Barrie and Susan Farrington
Arthur Felgar
Fellowship of the Wheel
Christine and William Ferguson
Sean and Amy Fernandez
Ralph and Kathy Filson
Steven Fischer
Barbara Fitch
Todd Fitch
Mark and Danielle Fitzko
Damian Folch
Chris Foran
Ken and Connie Forbes
Daniel Fortin
Frank and Judith Foti
Doreen Foust
Foxfire Inn
Daniel Fram
Walter and Kristina Frame
Evelyn Frey
Stephen and Anita Friedman
Heather and Dave Furman
David C. and Carol Furman
Sam Gaines
Barbara Gameroff
Doel Garcia
Marty and Cathy Gardner
Leslie Gauff and Bruce Bell
Kathryn Geoghegan
Jim and Gerri Gildea
John Gill and Mary Klein-Gill
David and Carole Gingras
Donald and Linda Gingras
David and Julie Gladstone
Andrew Glanz
Ronald P. Goldberg
Melissa and Lewis Goldberg
Gregg and Leelee Goodson
Karin Gottlieb
Alec Graham
Jeanne Grant
Phil Grant
Paul and Christopher Graupe
Cynthia Gray
Green Mountain Inn
Jeffrey Greene
Richard and Janice Grover
Denise and Adam Gutstein Family 
Fund of the VT Community Foundation
Jill and Ted Haas
Steve Hagenbuch
Deana and Doug Hailey

Heather Hale
Donald and Margot Hall
Robert Hamble
Kurt and Monica Hanson
Jon Hanson
John Harper and Ellen Tohn
Susan C. Harris
Patricia Hart
Michael P Hart
Lynn and Andy Harvey
Paul and Ellen Harvey
Peter and Patricia Haslam
Brian Hatin
Russell and Linda Hausman
Hans Haverkamp
Shawn and Dorothy Hayden
Patricia and Michael Haynes
David and Elaine Hazelett
Frank Helker
Joel and Pam Heller
Paula and Gilbert Helmken
Heidi Hennessey
Lyndall Heyer & Scott Dorwart
Ralph Hilbert
Francesca and Robert Hildreth
Andrew M. Hill
Louisa Hogan
David and Michele Holton
David and Trina Hosmer
Natalie Howell
Judith and Jean Pierre Huberman
Donald Huffman
Harry and Stephanie Hunt
In memory of Janice Grover
In memory of Joanne Scribner
  Lemieux
In memory of Steve
The Inn at Turner Mill
Mark Israel and Edee Simon-Israel
Kristina and Terry Itameri-Kinter
Ed Izzo and Jill Boardman
Tom and Kathy Jackman
George and Cindy Jackman
Edmond and Amy Jalbert
Peter and Wendy Jones
Christy Patt and Bob Juzek
Jay Kaknes
Bud and Ruth Kassel
Meg and Jeff Kauffman
Deborah Kay
Maureen Keefe
Kristine M. Kelly
Dan Winston and Tira Khan
James Khazzam
Dick and Jan Kilburn
Deedle Kiley
Jen and John Kimmich
Cathy King
Will King
Bob and CarolLynne Kirch
Jean Kissner and George Weber
Rona Klein
Harrison’s Restaurant
Patrick Kell
Michael Kochman
Richard Koenitzer
Mark and Eileen Komanecky
Alan and Caryn Kovacs

David and Bonnie Lachtrupp
Larry and Peg Lackey
Liz and Tom Lackey
Ann and Frank Lackey
John LaCroix
Rudolph and Elaine Laine
Monique LaJeunesse & Michael Trimpol
Lamoille Cty Economic Development
Jack and Laura Lancaster
Kevin and Allison Lane
John and Anne Lapham
Chris Laporte
Eric Law
Mark and Deb Leach
Elwood and Ruth Ann Lebold
Charles and Diane Lee
Mark Leipert
James and Christine Lenehan
Christine Lengvari
Gert Lepine
Gregory Lesoine
Richard Levine and Catherine Drake
Julia Levine
Anne and Alan Levine
William Lewis
Steve and Carole Lichtenstein
James and Jacquelyn Lindenmeyer
Mary and Chris Lintermann
Louise Lintilhac
Jed and Annika Lipsky
Ramon Lloveras-Otero
Charlie and Louis Loconte
Joseph Longo
William and Deborah Lothian
Courtney MacConnell
Mark and Sarah MacDonald
Gail MacMillan
Adelaide Mahoney
Douglas Manley & Elizabeth Chabot
Dick and Millie Marron
Bob and Amy Marshall
Michael and Deborah Martin
Michelle Martin
Rafael Marxauch

Steve Mason
Martin Mathamel and Judy Yang
Javier Matos-Rodriguez
Marilyn Mayhall
John McBrine
Diane McCarthy
Megan McCarthy
Betty F. McGill
Lucinda and Jeff McKechnie
Steven McLafferty & Pauline Lambert
John McMurry and Grace Per Lee
Linda Mead
Sandra and James Meditz
Tim and Barry Meehan
Tom Meehan
Jeffrey Mergler
John and Millie Merrill
Tyler Merritt
David and Nancy Merz
Rosy Metcalfe
Bernard and Elizabeth Meyer
Lisa Meyer
Alex and Sierra Mielens
Val and Lisa Mihan
Michael and Cathy Milam
Lynn Miles
Mary and Tad Milsark
Michael and Jane Monahan
Montpelier Area Mountain 
  Bike Assocation
Joseph K. and Maureen McMahon 
  Mooney
Lynn Morgan
Sarah C. Morse
John and Nancy Morse
MTBVT.com
Juliann Mueller
Lisa Muller
Brian and Jill Mullin
Pat and Gordon Munson
Bob and Lyn Murphy
Roger Murphy
Ryan Murphy
John and Joan Murphy

Adam Davis, Chair of the Stowe Selectboard and Cliff Johnson, Chair of 
Stowe Land Trust, cut the ribbon officially opening Cady Hill Forest.
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Frank and Helen Mutch
Nicole Napoli
George and Lisa Nasis
William and Lisa Nelson
Lucy Nersesian
Jeff and Lainie Nichols
Norman Nishioka and Helen Riess
Janet Nixon
Nocito Family
Whitton and Josephine Norris
Christopher and Tamara North
Bruce and Carrie Nourjian
Wendy Nunez
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Oden
Julio and Elizabeth Olimpio
Scott Oliver
Cathy and Thom Opar
Suzanne Oppenheimer
Hector Ortiz and Kirsten Alexander
James and Rachel Ory
Bev Osterberg
Evie Dworetzky and Brian O’Toole
Bob Owen
Mitchell Page
RJ Paparella
Roberta and Stephen Paris
Chris Pazandak and Mary Jacques
Ed and Jeannette Pearson
Bonnie and Brian Pease
Eduardo and Marilyn Penedo
John Percy
Jackie Perrins and Family
Debra and Howard Perrone
Ross Perry
John Peterson
Kathleen and Bert Peterson
Keith Peterson
Eric Phaneuf
Piecasso Pizzeria & Lounge
Mary Pierce
Robin and Steve Pierson
Merton and Ora Pike
Pinnacle Ski & Sports
Isabelle Plamondon
Pop
Bill and Sylvia Pope
Gene Posnick
Glenna and David Pound
Julie and John Powelson
The Priestleys
Jay Provencher
Barbara and Michael Puddicombe

Adam and Rachel Putnam
Tony and Teri Pyle
Jennifer Quevedo
Richard Quinby
Mary Beth Quinn
Robert and Cathy Rachlin
Hilary Radley
Gerard Raines
David and Louise Ransom
Frank and Susan Rathgeber
Mark and Wendy Rayfield
Paul and Louise Reed
Robert A. Reed
John and Jeanie Reiersen
Todd and Wendy Renz
John Rhodes
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Richards
Dave and Letitia Richardson
Bill and Karen Richmond
Ellen Riemschneider
Pamela Riley
Carlotta Robbins
Peter and Ellen Roberts
Kip Roberts
Laurie and Erwin Rodger
Lynne Z. Rogers
Selina Rooney
Rob and Hilary Roper
Robert Ross
Marilyn and Skip Rosskam
Wendy Gordon and Larry Rowe
Sleeper House Gallery
Patti C. Rubin
Robert and Jessica Russell
Charles Safford
Salon Salon
Richard and Heather Sargent
The Sargent Family
Tim and Bethany Sargent
Rand and Moya Saunders
Pascale Savard
Issa Sawabini
Jesse and Kimberly Schloff
Phil and Deb Schoepke
Rebecca Scholl
Jeff and Cajsa Schumacher
Philip and Roberta Scott
Marc and Susan Segal
CJ and Gail Seitz
Jonathan Severinghaus
Jeffrey Sharat & Constance Carrino
Bill and Kate Shea

David and Barbara Siegel
Donald and Sandra Simonds
Sisler Builders, Inc.
Skiershop
John and Lynn Skinner
Sleeper House Gallery
Alton Smith
Eric Smith
Richard and Anne Smith
Marcia and Peter Smith
Michael Snyder
Rick Sokoloff and Marina Meerburg
Perry and Marcy Solomon
George B. Spear
The Inn at Turner Mill
Chapin Spencer & Rebecca Grannis
Pall and Susan Spera
Marilyn Stafford
Aimee and Hannah Stearns
Sissy Stearns
Dwight and Joan Stecker
John and Anne Steel
Robert and Barbara Steinberg
Sterling Falls Gorge 
  Natural Area Trust
Barry and Gloria Sternthal
Harold and Carol Stevens
Kevin Stevenson
Robert A. and Elsie Stewart
Richard Stibolt
John and Pamela Stobierski
Bill and Janis Stocks
Richard Story
Stowe Country Homes
Stowe Craft Gallery
Stowe Kitchen Bath & Linens
Stowe Mountain Bike Club
Stowe Reporter
Annie and Kent Strobel
Styles
Richard Swanson
Michael and Meike Sweatman
Stephan and Linn Syz
Hanna Szechenyi
Irwin and Sara Tauben
Rob and Deborah Taylor
Ashley and Richard Taylor
Paul Thabault and Nancy Money
Louise and Donald Thompson
Alan and Ellen Thorndike
David and Lori Tilgner and Family
Arthur and Judith Tischler

Laura M. Todd
Samantha Knoerr & Richard Toogood
Nancy Tooley and Charlie Burnham
Patrick Toporowski
George Townsend
Walter E. Towslee
Luther and Cordy Tucker
John and Allison Turkowski
Valerie Turtle and Mary Elkins
Two Dogs Marketing
Ursa Major Natural Care
VT Mountain Bike Association
John and Jeannette Van Blarcom
Cara Voutselas
Bob and Adele Walker
Jonathan Wallace and Lisa McGovern
Jeremy Wallace-Brodeur
Dave and Rebecca Washburn
Chuck Waskuch
Waterbury Selectboard
Carolyn and Gregory Waters
Bonnie and Joe Wauters
Ron Waxman
Chris and Amy Weaver
Jane Weaver
Jon and Terri Wehse
Karl Weller
Sue and Allen Wenner
Willard and Denise Wentz
West Branch Yoga
Terry Whelan
Serena Wilcox
Janet Wilkins-Godin
Norman and Rebecca Williams
Valerie Wise
Matt and Cathy Witkos
Jerry Wood
Susan and Andrew Woods
John Wysolmerski
Paul Yaphe
Nick Yardley
John C. Young
Ed Ziedins
Arnold and Ronna Ziegel
John and Judy Zinn
Sol and Wendy Zoberman
Zomax, LLC
A.J. Zottola and Bethany Burns

More than 100 community members came out 
to celebrate the Grand Opening of Cady Hill Forest.
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Congratulations to this year’s 
tournament winners!

First Place:  Gaetano Vicinelli, George Lengvari, Millie Merrill, Ron McMillan
Second Place:  Heidi Scheuermann, Rick Watts, Cherry Richards, Michael LaBranche 

Third Place:  Mike Roche, Julie Douglas, Sherry Wilson, Lee Spencer

13th Annual Invitational 
     Golf Tournament

With the help of over sixty local businesses and individuals who provided ev-
erything from gift certificates and golf balls to 5 star dinners and brewery tours, 
we had a great time.  The Calcutta Social and Golf Tournament raised more than 
$23,000!  The support of this event is a testament to the importance our commu-
nity places on farm land, forests and access to trails. 

Many thanks to our sponsors and all who attended.  Be sure to thank 
the individuals and businesses who supported this fun and successful 
event.  We look forward to you joining us next year for 
the 14th annual tournament!

AJ’s Ski and Sports
Bear Pond Books
Burton
Café on Main
Charlie Berry
Cliff Johnson
Commodore’s Inn
Crop Bistro
Crossroads Beverage
Debbie Pucillo
Decisions Decisions
Edward Jones
Elmore Mountain Farm
Ferro Jewelers
Fine Wine Cellars
Foxfire Inn
Frida’s Taqueria & Grill
Gaetano Vicinelli
Gracies Restaurant
Green Envy
Green Mountain Inn
Hannaford’s
Harrison’s Restaurant
Healthy Living
Hen of the Wood
Hunger Mtn Coop
Jack Patten
Jake Jacobson
Johanna & Leland Darrow
John Douglas
John Merrill
Julian Harrison

Julie Egenberg
Kitty Coppock
Laughing Moon Chocolates
Leslie Gauff
Mac’s Market
Marsala Salsa
The Matterhorn
Maxi’s Restaurant
McCarthy’s Restaurant
Michaels on the Hill
Piecasso Pizzeria & Lounge
Pinnacle Physical Therapy
Price Chopper
Salon 4 Men
Salon Salon
Shaw’s Supermarket 
Sherry Wilson
Spruce Peak at Stowe
Stowe Craft Gallery
Stowe Mercantile
Stowe Mountain Lodge
Stowe Seafood
Stowe Street Emporium 
St. John’s in the Mountains
Tabbatha Henry Porcelain
The Alchemist Cannery
Topnotch Resort & Spa
Trapp Family Lodge
Trow & Claudia Elliman 
Umiak Outfitters 
VT Pure
Wendy’s Closet

Hosts
Lee and Alice Spencer

Gold Sponsors
Robert and Mary Rohr

Silver Sponsors
Nicholas Skinner

Bronze Sponsors
Richard Hart

Herb and Ann Hillman
James Luke

Ron McMillan
Sam Scofield

Calcutta Social hosted by the Commordores Inn

Individual and Business Supporters
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www.stowelandtrust.org VISIT STOWE LAND TRUST ONLINE FOR PROJECT UPDATES, AN EVENTS CALENDAR, OR TO MAKE A DONATION

A must-have for any SLT enthusiast, this100% 
cotton twill cap has an adjustable fabric  
closure with brass buckle and hideaway 
grommet.  Available in Khaki, featuring our 
25th anniversary logo.  Only 19 left!   $18  

Who doesn’t have a bunch of 
stuff to tote around?  This organic 
cotton tote featuring our 25th 
anniversary logo is the perfect 
solution. Natural with black straps. 
21”w x 16 ¼”h x 7”d.  
Only 16 left!  $20  

The perfect companion for any outdoor adventure, 
this 27 oz. Klean Kanteen with SLT “Conserving land 
for our community” logo will ensure your thirst is 
quenched.  Loop cap available.  Only 6 left!  $20  

Anyone else’s head cold 
these days?  Our 25th an-
niversary logo-ed Nordic 
SKIDA hat will keep you 
warm!  Available in Tropical 
Fruit pattern, one size fits 
most.  Only 20 left!  $25  

To purchase a piece of limited edition merchandise, contact us:  
802.253.7221 or info@stowelandtrust.org, stop by our office 

at 699 S. Main Street, or come to Annual Meeting!

Celebrate 25 years of local land conservation 
with these great holiday gift ideas!


